
Summary of Public Consultation 

Public Consultation commenced on June 9th, 2025, and concluded on July 11th, 2025. 

• A public meeting was held via Zoom on July 8, 2025, from 6:00 to 7:30 PM 
 

• Nine individuals submitted a request to join the meeting, however only 5 joined on the 
call. 

 
• Overall, there were not any objections to the application, there were, however, requests 

for more details mainly regarding the construction of the tower. 
 

• Copies of the site plan were sent to all nine of the respondents, as requested. Details 
regarding the area of tree removal were provided as well.  


